
From: Elspeth Ingleby 
Sent: 04 September 2019 14:52
To: Jill Bastow; Mark Antcliff
Subject: RE: NYM/2019/0483/AGRP Land opposite Swair Dale, Dalby Forest
 
Hi Jill,
 
I have definitely looked through this, but from memory I don’t think there was anything I
was concerned about. Obvious bits such as sediment traps etc were already specified
for.
 
Thanks,

Elspeth
 
 
Elspeth Ingleby MACantab ACIEEM

Ecologist
North York Moors National Park Authority
The Old Vicarage, Bondgate, Helmsley, York YO62 5BP
Telephone: 01439 772700




